
June 23, 1938 
 
The Honorable Robert  L. Bacon 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 
 
My dear Mr. Bacon: 
 
Receipt is acknowledged of your letter of June 20, 1938, requesting that Part I of 
the Commission’s Report on the Study of Investment Trusts and Investment 
Companies and a copy of Volume I of its decisions be mailed to Dr. Jules 
Backman, 9834 212th Street, Bellaire, Long Island, New York. 
 
There is enclosed a copy of the Commission’s letter of today addressed to Dr. 
Backman. 
 
If the Commission may be of further service to you at any time, please do not 
hesitate to call upon it. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Francis P. Brassor, 
Secretary. 
 
Enclosure 
 


